
                                                                                              

     
 

 

 
 

Next TBQ Meeting: 
 

Monday, June 12, 2017 
9:30am at  

St. Luke’s Episcopal Church 
2000 Shepherds Lane 

Prescott AZ 86301 
 

President’s Message  
 

As you read this the quilt show is 
over.  As I write this, it’s 3 weeks 
away.  That said, we’re expecting a 
great show with many good leaders 
under Kathleen Bond.  They’ve all put 
a huge amount of work into bringing 
it all together and deserve a big 
thank you from all. 
 

The Board spent some time on 
reviewing the upcoming budget for 
2017-18.  It will be presented at our 
June meeting to be approved by all our members.  Carol Wright will be 
emailing to all the proposed budget just before our June meeting.  
Please look it over before the meeting and bring a copy with you.  
None will be available at the meeting.  Some Board members also are 
sorting and shredding old financial files dating back to 2003-2007.  
Other old files are being assessed to see if we can dispose of them.  
Some of you long term members might like to get involved in that. 
 

By this time I think you all know who our new officers are.  Rosemary 
Carr, Kathleen Bond, Pat Gentner, and Carol Wright were installed at 
our meeting and will be taking over after the business meeting in July. 
Our party will start their reigns.  We still need several positions filled 
for our new year in August.  Job descriptions are available if you need 
more info on these jobs.  Our revised job descriptions are finished and 
are available for your perusal on the Committees Page. Being a 
volunteer really opens up your world to new acquaintances and 
friends.  Ask anyone who's been there. 
 

For those in current positions, and new positions, Karen Adams is 
having a Transition Meeting at her beautiful house, on Jun 14th 10AM, 
to include lunch. 
 

Don’t forget to see the quilts at the Adult Center on Rosser St.  I get 
nice comments on them frequently when I play duplicate bridge there.  
One day I heard someone commenting on how beautiful they are and 
asked the receptionist if any were for sale.  She said no, but naturally I 
popped in and said they will be.  We are putting together a booklet for 
quilts our members are willing to sell.  Carolyn Edwards is working on 
that. 

 

2016-17 Officers 

President – Pat Armstrong 
Vice President – Diane Belveal &        

Shirley Pichoff 
Secretary – Karen Adams 
Treasurer – Carol Wright 

 

 

June  Birthdays 

 

Roni Barron 

Carlotta Lynn Brandenburg 
Cynthia Crull 
Jean Ehlers 

Diane Grayson 
Pat Hopgood 
Norma Kurr 

Sandy Mazzurco 
Sharon Melpolder 

Geo Mickelson 
Sherry Mundt 

Kay Wentworth 
  

 Please bring a wrapped gift suitable for a 

quilter, with a value of at least $10.00 to the 

next meeting .   A good rule of thumb for the 

gift is something that you would really like to 

receive yourself. If you missed your birthday 

month, you can bring your gift at a later 

meeting. 
______________________________ 

Pam Calhoon and Melodie Moreno 

THUMB BUTTE QUILTERS’ GUILD, INC. 

June 12, 2017 
 

http://www.tbqguild.com/committees.html


Birthday Drawing Committee 
 
 

June  Hostesses 
 

Judy Eppler 
Catherine Ericsen 

Sandy Evans 
Vera Flores 

Donna Floyd 
Betty Foley 

Darlene Gatewood 
Arlene Gordon 
Diane Grayson 
Marti Harbour 

We encourage you to bring healthy 
refreshments.  We look forward to working 

with Thumb Butte Quilters this year. 

Hostess's should arrive by  
8:30 a.m. to assist chairperson in 

setting up if needed. Bring a refreshment item; 
such as finger 

food- cheese, crackers, sweet treats, fruit, etc. 
Please bring your goodies on disposable trays 
or label your dish with your name. Beverages 
and paper products are provided by the Guild. 

____________________________ 
Kathleen Bond  & Carolyn Edwards 

Refreshment Committee 

 

 

TBQ Forms 

The following forms are available on-line 
or at the meeting from the person noted 

below. 

Membership Applications 

Reimbursement Forms 

(for committee members that need to be 
reimbursed for purchases made for the 

guild) 

Carol Wright, Treasurer 

 

 

 
Membership renewals are pouring in. This year we have 137 members. 
We hope to do that or better next year.  It’s a big plus to be in our 
directory, but that won’t happen if you don’t get in your $30 in by our 
June meeting.  You can send your check to Doris Robak if you can’t be 
there. 
 
Don’t pass up our Birthday Party in July!  Shirley Pichoff and 
committee are busy making arrangements and favors for that, and 
lunch is included.  Sounds like fun!  If you need to bring a guest, check 
with Shirley P.  n July there will be Show and Tell, but no Birthday 
Raffle and no Company Store.  June is business as usual with our 
speaker and 2 workshops.  Please consider doing one of them. 
 
Appreciation goes to all who are willing to be involved in keeping this 
guild as alive and great as it is.  It takes a lot of energy and diligence on 
the part of many. 
 

__________________________ 
Pat Armstrong, TBQ President 

president@tbqguild.com 
 

 
* * * * * * * * * * * * 

In order to use St. Luke’s Episcopal Church for our meeting 
place, we have been asked to bring nonperishable food 

items to donate to their food bank. 
 

Please don't forget to bring an item or two. They are 
especially needed this time of year.  Thank you! 

 

* * * * * * * * * * *  

 

Community Service  
 

 

 
Handmade Hugs 

 

 

Thank you so much for your participation in this worthy project. 

P.S. Please send any related emails to me at: 
 

handmadehugs@cableone.net 
 

__________________________ 
Maryann Conner 

Community Services Chairman 
 

mailto:president@tbqguild.com
mailto:handmadehugs@cableone.net


 

 
 

 
 

June Program  
 

Jane Tenorio-Coscarelli is 
a freelance artist who has 
combined her artistic 
talent and love of quilting 
to create 1/4 Inch 
Publishing. 
 
For the past 20 years, she 
has successfully designed 
and produced her product 
line of books, patterns, 
fabrics and notions. 

 

 June Workshop  
 

  Jane will be doing two 
workshops in June. The first, 
To Market Pencil Class, will 
be Monday after our regular 
meeting. It will be at St. 
Lukes from 1 to 4 and will be 
$20.00.  
 

The second class, Mex It 
Up!, will be Tuesday at 
Yavapai Hills Clubhouse, 
from 9:30-4, and will cost 
$30.00.  

 

 

May Program 
 
 

Shirley Smith did a trunk 
show for us of her 
amazing quilts. 

 

                          

 

“Prescott Rose Garden” 

TBQ 2017 Opportunity Quilt: 

       

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beth Orth 

Prescott & Indiana Resident 

Sunshine Rose Garden 
 

Designed by Kathy Nakajima. 

From the Quilters Newsletter Cover Collection, 

copyright 2007. 

 

 

Programs & Workshops 
 

Diane Belveal & Shirley Pichoff, Program Directors 
Carlotta Brandenburg & Laura Davis,  

Program Workshop Coordinators 
 
 
 



Prescott Community Center Exhibit 
 
Greetings, Everyone!  We are celebrating Summer at 
the Adult Center!  Woohoo!  The yellow quilts are 
coming down on May 24th, and the patriotic quilts are 
going up!  And it's a grand ol' collection!  Three cheers 
for the red, white, and blue!  Big, big THANK YOU's go to 
Janet Bailey, Cheryl Giovenco, Arlene Gordon, Jane 
Holland, Barbara Merkel, Sandy Mitchell, Paula Pilcher, 
Shirlee Smith and Sue Weishaupt for sharing their 
patriotic quilts.  Four of the quilts, we've seen before, 
but with them hanging out with six new friends, you 
probably won't even notice!  And WOW!, two quilts are 
shared by brand new members--Janet and Cheryl!  We 
love that you are jumping right into our activities!  And 
when you stop to see the quilts at 1280 Rosser Street, 
check out Arlene Gordon's two quilts--they are FOR 
SALE!  It's such a great collection, you will want to stop 
and salute! 
 
Remember, there is always a Quilt Show of TEN quilts 
going on at the Adult Center. Tell all your friends, and 
take your summer visitors there! 
 
If you have theme ideas for quilt displays at the Adult 
Center, give me a buzz! 
 

Quilt Sizes Needed: 
LARGE: from 60" to 90" wide, any length. (Need SIX.) 
SMALL: from 45" to 60" wide, any length. (Need FOUR.) 
 
 

________________________________ 
Carolyn Edwards,  

Community Center Quilt Coordinator 
 
 

Company Store 

 
The Company Store is up and running.  Come take a 
look! 

_____________________________________ 
Carol Brownlow, Pam Jones, Joan McGivern, 

Linda Miller and Carol Peters  
Company Store Co-Chairs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quilts For Sale! 

We've mentioned more than once that visitors to the 
Adult Center have asked if any of the quilts were for 
sale.  President Pat mentioned at the January meeting 
that works were under way to offer TBQ members' 
quilts for sale.  If you are at all interested in selling any 
of your quilts, here's the deal.  We don't have all the 
details finalized yet, but you need to be thinking about 
if you have any quilts for sale.  A form will be placed on 
the website with the other 'forms'. You will need to 
attach a photograph.  More details to follow... 

 

 

Chamber of Commerce Exhibit 
 
Come and 
enjoy the new 
display of 
Judith Ritner’s 
Quilts at the 
Chamber of 
Commerce this 
month. 
 
Quilts have 
been on 
display continuously since April 2009. This is a shared 
task between Thumb Butte Quilters’ Guild and 
Mountain Top Quilters’ Guild. 

 

______________________________ 
Kay Wentworth, Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

Mentors 

 
Stop by the mentor's table before the meeting or at 
break time.  I will be sharing tips on a few of my favorite 
and useful quilting tools and gadgets. 

 

_____________________________________ 
Susan Joy Noyes, Mentors 

 

 



 

Advertisers Corner 
 

* * * * * 

Anne Abrams  

Advertising Contact Person 

 

TBQ Members, be sure to check out our advertisers' specials and if you have something to sell, you can advertise here.  
The cost is $10 a month, with a 3 month limit.  If you're looking for something, there's no charge for advertising but there 
is a 3 month limit.  Just let me know before the 15th of the month. Non-members can advertise quilt related items for sale 
in our newsletter for $15 per month. 
 

 

 
 

Go to quiltersstoresedona.com 
to see what's happening! 

 

 

 
 

Go to our website 
www.odegaards.com and click on COUPONS. 
NEW COUPONS monthly to use in our store. 

  

 
 

Go to quiltnsewconnection.com  
to see what's happening! 
Check on-line calendar. 

 

 
 

Stop by to see our machines and remember we do on 
site repairs on sewing machines and sergers!! 

 

Advertising on the TBQ Website: 
 

Any member or vendor may place a camera-ready display of their business card on this website. The cost would be $10.00 per month or 
$108.00 for one year, prepaid. Prepaid ads include a 10% discount.  
 

In addition to the monthly ad, each advertiser will be able to post a 'blurb' telling about one of their specials for the upcoming month. 
Blurbs must be limited to 35 words or less. The deadline for the next month's blurb is the 15th of the current month.  
 

For more information or to sign up for advertising here, contact Terri Brown at:  advertising@tbqguild.com 
 

Thumb Butte Quilters' Guild does not endorse or recommend the advertisers on this website.  
 

http://www.quiltersstoresedona.com/
http://www.quiltersstoresedona.com/
http://www.odegaards.com/
http://www.odegaards.com/
http://www.quiltnsewconnection.com/
http://www.quiltnsewconnection.com/
mailto:advertising@tbqguild.com
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